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24 March 2025  

 

Mount Waverley water  
main renewal project 

Works on St Albans Street 

As part of the final works on the Mount Waverley water main renewal project, we will be 

repairing a water pipe connection on St Albans Street, Mount Waverley. These works will 

start on Monday 31 March 2025 and are expected to take one week to complete. 

What are we doing? 

 

To safely complete these works, we will be closing one traffic lane in front of 60 St Albans 

Street for one week. We will barrier off this area and excavate down to expose the existing 

water pipes for repair.  

These works will be during daytime hours and traffic management will be present to 

assist motorists and pedestrians around the work site. 

When: Monday 31 March to Friday 4 April 2025 (5 days, weather permitting)  

Time:  7am – 5pm (day hours) 

 
What to expect  

Noise and vibration: There will be noise from excavation and pipe cutting equipment, 

as well as asphalting machinery to reinstate the roadway.  

Driveway access: No driveways will be impacted. Traffic controllers will be present to 

assist residents when trucks and machinery are moving around.  

Pedestrian access: Footpaths will always remain open. Traffic controllers will be 

present to assist when machinery is moving around.  

Parking closure: To ensure the safety of motorists and bike riders, parking spaces 

opposite the work area will be closed. This will allow traffic to flow outside of working 

hours. Please show caution to oncoming vehicles and reduce speed when passing.  

Once these works have been completed all works in St Albans Street, as part of 

the Mount Waverley water main renewal project will be complete.  
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Location of work 

 

 

 

Thank you 

We apologise for any inconvenience this work may cause and thank you for your patience 

while we complete this important work. All work activities and dates are subject to change 

due to weather and site conditions. 

 

Image 1: Work zone in front of 60 St Albans Street, Mount Waverley 


